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Dear Parent / Carer 

It is with a great deal of sadness that I am writing to you for the final time about your child 

in Y11. I am immensely proud of this year group and what we have achieved with them as 

a cohort, and am extremely optimistic that they will leave us with fantastic results, but also 

as wonderful people who will have a positive impact on society, whatever next steps they 

choose. 

I would like to thank you for all your support over the years, and request that we continue 

to work together as we begin the “final push” towards the last exam. 

The Final Exam 

The final exam for most students will be Monday 16th June. Students who study GCSE 

Spanish will have to come in on Tuesday 17th June for their Spanish exam. 

On Monday 16th, all students should come to school in exam uniform (Y11 hoody and plain 

black trousers/shoes). When the Science exam ends at 10:15 students will have a special 

last break where they can sign books etc. and say goodbye to each other and their 

teachers. They will then leave site by 10:55 via the back gate on Earl Marshall Road. 

All students must attend school every day until Monday 16th June. 

EID 

We are aware that EID may being on Friday evening of 6th June this year or Saturday 7th 

June. As ever, we wish all families celebrating this religious festival a wonderful time. This 

year, the English Language exam is on Friday 6th June in the morning, and Geography is in 

the afternoon. There will also be a CRAM revision session for the Science exam on Monday 

9th June and therefore this will be a normal school day for all students in Y11. 

Prom 

Fir Vale Leavers Prom 2025 will be held at the Mercure Hotel in the City Centre on 

Wednesday 25th June from 6:30-10pm. We look forward to seeing as many students there 

as possible. Tickets cost £20 and can be purchased from reception. If you have any 
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questions about Prom please contact Miss. Saddiq on asaddiq@firvale.com or call school 

reception and ask to speak to her. 

Results Day 

GCSE Results Day this year will be on Thursday 21st August. It would be lovely to see as many 

children and their families in person to collect their results from 10am. If you can’t attend, 

results can be emailed to your child or collected by a family member. They have been 

given a form to fill in to arrange either of these options. If you have any questions about this 

please contact Mr. Oxley on joxley@firvale.com No family member can collect a child’s 

results until the form has been completed. 

Thank you once again for all of your support. I look forward to celebrating your child’s exam 

success with them on Thursday 21st August. Remember: revise, revise, revise! 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr. Storey 

KS4 Academic Lead. 

 

 
If you need a translator to understand this please call the school on 01142439391 

" 01142439391إذا كنت بحاجة إلى مترجم لفهم ذلك ، يرجى الاتصال بالمدرسة  . 

Te tumenge kampola interpretos hoj te rozuminen feder ta vicinen pre kada cislos  01142439391 

 


